
 

LCAP Community Meetings And Survey  
We Need Your Input for Educational Excellence 

 

Dear Rowland Unified Families & Community,  
 
We want every child to receive an innovative education that allows them to achieve whatever 
they can dream. That means creating a plan for our District that balances our resources, sets 
clear goals, and maintains our vision for student learning. Superintendent Dr. Julie Mitchell 
invites our community to share input on RUSD programs and resources for student success in 
this informal planning session for the Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP).  
 

Join Us at Virtual LCAP Community Feedback Meetings 
*Spanish and Chinese Translators Will Be Available 

 

Monday, March 7   
6 – 7:30 PM 

Zoom Link: https://bit.ly/RUSDLCAP1 
or 

Tuesday, March 22 
6 – 7:30 PM 

Zoom Link: https://bit.ly/RUSDLCAP2 
 

RUSD LCAP COMMUNITY ONLINE SURVEY 
March 7 – 24, 2022  
Provide us your input on District programs, 
initiatives and resources to maximize 
student achievement in RUSD!  

https://bit.ly/RUSDLCAPSURVEY 

https://bit.ly/RUSDLCAP1
https://bit.ly/RUSDLCAP2
https://bit.ly/RUSDLCAPSURVEY

